
From: Joanne Rasmussen [mailto:jreal1126@msn.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 05, 2012 7:50 AM 
To: Energy - Docket Optical System 
Subject: Public Workshop at Eader Elementary School in Huntington Beach 
  
Docket 12-AFC-02 
  
Roger E. Johnson 
Deputy Director 
Transmission and  
Environmental Protection Divison 
  
Dear Sir, 
  
I live one block from your proposed project. My deep concern is that the project will be even closer to my 
home, causing much noise 24 hours a day. Our quality of life will be disrupted if you don't have a plan to 
mitigate the noise through screening, walls, rubber, etc. The fact that you are trying to make this project 
more environmentally friendly and esthetically pleasing. I wonder why you want to make the project even 
closer to our homes. You have all of that property to use. Please push it back so we won't be so affected 
by noise. 
  
Joanne Rasmussen 
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